
 

 

Newsletter                                                             Friday 28th April 2017 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Children’s blog: www.standrewsallstars.org 

 

 

TERM DATES  
2016—2017 

 

 

SUMMER TERM 2017 

Half Term 

Monday 29th May—

Friday 2nd June 2017 

Last Day of Term 

Friday 21st July 2017 

SCHOOL WILL BE 

CLOSED 

Monday 1st May 2017 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Follow us on Twitter 
@StAndrewsSW9 

Follow us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/

 

 
With the help of the O2 and the NSPCC,  
we aim to keep our children safe on-line.  

Both organisations are offering useful    
support and guidance; to enable parents 

and carers, to have conversations with their 
children about what they do online. 

Wednesday 3rd May at 9.00 am 
In the Portacabin. 

Breakfast will be provided. 

E-Safety 

If you are unsure 
about the      

websites your 
child uses, log      

on to:  

www.commonsense
media.org 

For ratings and  
reviews in apps, 

film,  TV  and 
games. 

Cassini–Huygens 

 

Please meet the   

newest and cutest   

member of  our St 

Andrew’s family. 
 

He/she is currently 

known as Dave. 
 

Hopefully the  

children will come 

up with a better 

name. 



  

You are invited to 
take tea with : 

 

Year 2 
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5 

You are invited to 
take tea with : 

 

Year R 
Year 1 
Year 6 

 

 

2—3 pm 2—3 pm 
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